
At the request of the United States Trade Representative (USTR), the United States International
Trade Commission (USITC) is preparing a report on the U.S. remanufactured goods industries,
markets,  and  trade.  Your  firm  was  identified  as  a  participant  in  the  U.S.  market  for
remanufactured goods.

In the next few days you will receive a letter requesting that your firm complete a  mandatory
questionnaire  related  to  this  fact-finding  investigation  (USITC  Investigation  No.  332-525,
Remanufactured Goods: An Overview of the U.S. and Global Industries, Markets, and Trade). All
individual responses will be kept strictly confidential. 

The questionnaire will be due back to the USITC by [DATE]

More information about this investigation, including the USTR’s request and the Federal Register
notices,  may  be  found  at:  http://www.usitc.gov/research_and_analysis/What_We_Are_
Working_On.htm. If you have questions regarding the questionnaire or this investigation, please
contact the project leaders:

    Alan Treat              Jeremy Wise
(202) 205-3426 (202) 205-3190

     alan.treat@ustic.gov jeremy.wise@usitc.gov 

We thank you for your time and participation. We are looking forward to your response.
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